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The Taylor Local Users Group representatives met August 6 at 9 am and 
have recommended the following releases from Taylor Park Reservoir: 
 
 
240 cfs* August through September 6, 2021 (Labor Day Holiday) 
 
135 cfs* beginning on September 7, 2021 
 
*subject to change based on current conditions. 
 
 
The Taylor Local Users Group will meet again on Thursday, September 2, 
2021 at 4 p.m. at the Upper Gunnison River Water Conservancy District 
Offices, 210 West Spencer Avenue, Gunnison, CO  81230 to discuss future 
releases.  The public is welcome. 
 
For current streamflow and other data, please visit: 
 
https://waterdata.usgs.gov/nwis/uv?09109000 
 
Questions?  Please call the District at (970)641-6065. 
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